
August 2023 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,  

I have been asked to serve as Piety Chairs for 

the upcoming Co-Ed Cursillo #133, Septem-

ber22-24, at Canterbury Retreat & Conference 

Center.  The Team and we have said "yes" to 

our Lord’s call, and now we need you, the 

members of the Cursillo Community, to say 

"yes" and to support us with your palanca—your prayers and sacrificial acts of love. 

In addition, we would appreciate monetary gifts needed to cover Weekend costs for all supplies; 

candidates’ crosses and Pilgrim’s Guides; Grouping and Rule of Life cards; Group Reunion, Spiritu-

al Direction, and other pamphlets or CD’s; and group photo.    

Since costs have risen at Canterbury, monetary gifts are now especially needed to help cover in-

creased expenses.   

You may donate on either the Diocesan website or by check.   

 Website: Click on QR Code below it will lead you directly to donation page. Follow on 

screen prompts. enter amount, choose “Cursillo palanca” in next box, type “Women’s” or 

“Men’s”  and your parish in Optional Memo (may have to abbreviate parish).  

 Checks: Make payable to the EPISCOPAL DIOCESE OF CENTRAL FLORIDA, with nota-

tion “Co- Ed # 133” on the memo line, and mail to us at the addresesses shown below 

ASAP.  Also note your parish.   

It is very important on the Weekend that the Candidates hear of the various Cursillistas and parishes 

who are supporting their Cursillo with this form of palanca. 

Finally, snack food items are needed. Because of COVID, ALL must be purchased, and  must be 

packaged in individual servings.  Needed: cookies, crackers, chips, trail mix, hard candy, & sugar-

free candy.  Please note your name and parish on your snack food items. 

Palanca letters, posters, and snack foods may be dropped off at the Canterbury Center after 2:00 PM 

on Friday, September 22.  Monetary gifts not already sent online or mailed to us may also be deliv-

ered then.  The Team will be available at that time to take all items for proper storage.  Reminder: 

please bring only general posters for the entire Co-ed #133 from your Cursillo community, 

and save any gifts for individuals until after the Weekend. 

Thank you for your prayers and support, and may God continue to lead you in your Fourth Day. 

 

Your servant in Christ,  
Michael Easter, Co-Ed #133                                          
536 Sean Ct. 
Apopka, FL 32712 
Holy Spirit, Apopka 


